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Oldbury Park Primary School

 

Oldbury Park Primary School
Oldbury Road

Worcester

WR2 6AA

Tel: 01905 424878

Fax: 01905 339326

      office@oldburypark.worcs.sch.uk 

                                                   www.oldburypark.worcs.sch.uk
Headteacher: Mrs Sarah Boyce

Dear Parents and Carers

Welcome to the Spring Term.  It has been an exciting and busy start to the term, especially with the introduction of our exciting new topic. The children have come back ready to learn and we are looking forward to continuing our learning journey during this term. 

	Staff in Year 5
5S Teacher – Mrs Screen 

5M Teacher – Mr Mills

Extra teachers- Mrs Beddoes and Miss Taylor 

Year 5 Teaching Assistants – Miss Carter, Mrs Newey, Miss Reid and Miss Wilkinson
	Other Information 

We encourage the children to drink plenty of water during the school day. Their bottles are kept in the class for children to drink. Please ensure that their names are on bottles. 

Please remember that a healthy snack can be eaten at break time. 

	Please do not hesitate to get in touch with us if there is anything at all you would like to discuss. We are very happy to talk informally on the playground after school. Alternatively, if you would like to make an appointment, please do so through the school office.

office@oldburypark.worcs.sch.uk
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Over the Spring Term, we will be using Charanga software to deliver our music focus.  We will look at beats, rhythms and compositions.    








A sprinkle of magic will cast upon our first half-term. The children will be using different mediums to create a diorama of their choice from Hogwarts School of Witchcraft and Wizardry. 





Following on from this, we will add an Anglo Saxon twist to the Great British Bake-off. 








Keeping with our magic theme, we will explore ratios of potions; reading and interpreting timetables to get ourselves around the magical world of Harry Potter; plotting and identifying coordinates to find different locations around Hogwarts; revisiting the four operations throughout and using our knowledge of number to find fractions, decimals and percentages.





The children will continue to develop their understanding of French vocabulary, speaking in sentences, using known words and broadening their vocabulary.  





It would great if your child could practise using some of the vocabulary they have learnt at home.  





PE lessons are on Thursday and Friday. 





Please make sure that your child has black shorts and a white top. Tracksuits are allowed in the colder weather. 





History and Geography 





Our main focus for the first half-term will be exploring the British coastline and its features. 





The second half-term will consist of investigating the Anglo Saxons including their voyage across the channel, how they settled in Britain and the influences they have left behind. 





Science 





Linking with our current Harry Potter topic, we will be concocting potions and exploring how to separate materials.   





Firstly, we are going to be looking at the features of letter writing and composing formal letters through our Harry Potter Topic and the school’s Talk for Writing approach. In addition to this, we will be writing a fantasy story relating to the characters in the Harry Potter series. 





Next our Anglo Saxon topic will lead us to creating our own diary entries as an Anglo Saxon child.  After this, we will be looking into the world of Merlin and writing in the first person.





Mathematics





English
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Half Term Curriculum Overview











History, Geography and Science   





Homework





Music





French





Art and Design 





PE





English/Maths: Homework is set to consolidate skills taught in class. Sent out on a Friday to be returned the following Friday.


Spellings: A test each week and new spellings to be learnt given out on a Friday. Log Books to be taken home each night to practise. 


Reading: The children need to read regularly and update their diaries. 
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